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NEW COURT EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

The Kern County Superior Court is pleased to announce the selection of the new Court 
Executive Officer, Ms. Tara Leal.  With the recommendation by the Judicial Selection 
Committee, Presiding Judge J. Eric Bradshaw named Ms. Leal as the incoming Kern 
County Superior Court CEO.  Ms. Leal will assume her position effective October 9, 
2023, and will train for the following six weeks alongside the current CEO, Ms. Harber-
Pickens. 
 
Ms. Leal brings an impressive background.  She possesses a Master’s Degree in 
Business Administration, and sixteen years of court experience; twelve years as a 
Human Resources Analyst, and four years as the Deputy Court Executive Officer of 
Operations.   
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